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In November, 52 boxes of Narcan were obtained through the ROSC
Narcan display sites. 

We are looking to add more Narcan display sites in the community,
please let us know potential places to contact! 

Recovery Navigator Update

Nicki had the opportunity to
share her story with kiddos in
6th-8th grade at Shiloh school
this month. The kiddos were
very receptive to the
presentation and asked
wonderful questions!

Events!
PREVIOUS:
Laundry Day: 

We were able to do the following:
97 wash cycles, 91.5 dry cycles,
provide transportation for 1
individual, gave out 3 boxes of
Narcan, and served 26
individuals. 

Movie Night:
We had two families in attendance
that enjoyed popcorn, hot
chocolate, and the movie “The
Elf”!

UPCOMING:
Podcast: 

We are finally finalizing
equipment and are planning to get
our first podcast recorded in
January!

ambrosiar@hourhouserecovery.org

nickih@hourhouserecovery.org
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